
Steve 
Halliday

From:Steve Halliday
Sent:Fri, 15 Nov 2019 00:00:18 +0000
To:Leamey, Helen
Subject:Support for Application 2019/0366/FUL - New Aldi in Skelmersdale

To whom it may concern,

I think a new Aldi store in Old Skem would be a boost for jobs in the local community 
and make shopping easier more enviromentally conscious as less travelling to the 
concourse

Yours,

Steve Halliday

9 Cardiff Street

9 Cardiff Street

Skelmersdale

WN8 8HY


